
 

Sutton Valence Primary School 

The constant quest for knowledge, learning and adventure…… 

Newsletter: Weekending 1ST December 2017 

Children in Need  

 

£82.73 cake sale  

£243.10 donations  

Total £325.83 

 

The Champions of Change organised our 

Children in Need and raised:  

Well done to you all. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 

This week the class with the best 

attendance was: Foxes with a fantastic 

98.93% 

Well done!! 

 

Headteacher Good Conduct Award 

 

Noah W, yr3, for his cheerfulness and good 

manners around the school. 

 

 

Golden Children 

 

This week’s Golden Children are 

  

Hedgehogs:  Charlotte and Edward 

Rabbits: Harry and Millie 

Foxes: Aimee and Tommy 

Woodpeckers: Oliver and Scott 

Owls: Jack and Oscar 

Squirrels: Beau and Finlay 

Moles: Johnny and Scarlett 

  

Please ask us why we are Golden Children  

 

 

Reminder List 

 

School Christmas Dinner 

Mrs Cooper has now put her 

order for Christmas Lunch 

into the butchers. Years 

3,4,5,6, unfortunately if you have not 

reserved a school dinner then please bring 

in a packed lunch on Tuesday 19th 

December 2017. If your child is in R, 1, 2 

they are entitled to a free school meal, 

Mrs Cooper will automatically serve a 

Christmas dinner if you have not sent back 

your forms to say otherwise. 

 

 

Seasonal Christmas Shop 

The Forest School will be selling Crafts 

and food made from our own vegetables 

that we have grown on our allotment. 

 

 

 

PTA Meeting 

The PTA will be holding their next meeting 

at the Queens Head Public House at 

2:00pm on Tuesday 19th December, 

everyone is welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Old Poppies 

 

For our poppy collection this year we raised 

£161.40 the village as a whole 

raised £2300 which is 

fabulous. 

 

 

Plastic Lids 

 

We would like to complete an art project 

using old plastic lids. Could you please 

start to send in your cleaned plastic lids of 

any colour or size.  If we collect enough we 

should be able to complete our planned 

project around about next Easter! So 

please allow us to re-use your plastic lids. 

 

Forest School  

 

We are linking social enterprise with global 

education and so far the children have raised 

£100 for a kitchen garden in Kampala, 

Uganda, through our chosen charity, Awamu. 

They work with networks of determined 

women in the slums to change the lives of 

vulnerable children. With Christmas on the 

way, please take a look at some beautiful 

products (made by these inspiring women) and 

help the children to make even more of a 

difference. 

http://awamu.bigcartel.com/ 

 

 

Christmas Performances 

 

Last week a sheet went home with all the 

performance details for you to book into.  

The deadline for a return is Monday 11th 

December 2017 in order that we re-issue the 

remaining tickets. 

 

 

 

PTA 

 

Christmas Craft & Movie Night tickets will 

come home in the children’s book bags early 

next week.  The children are welcome to 

bring ‘own clothes’ and a cushion to help them 

get comfortable during the film.  We have 

fun games, biscuit decorating and a craft 

activity planned and they will have a choice of 

watching either The Nativity or Despicable 

Me 3.  At the end of the evening (7.30pm) 

the children can be collected from the school 

hall.   

 

The PTA are very excited to be having such a 

fun night and are looking forward to seeing all 

the children and their wonderful creations on 

the night.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

http://awamu.bigcartel.com/

